
 

 

 

 

 
Dear East Islip Community, 
 
The East Islip School District is happy to provide our sophomore and junior class with the opportunity 
to take the PSAT/NMSQT.  The PSAT is a tool that is used by students across the country to prepare 
for the SAT exam, in addition to giving the juniors the opportunity to qualify for the National Merit  
Scholarship.  Freshman will take the PSAT9 examination.  This exam is formulated for the grade level and 
serves as further preparation for the SAT. East Islip School District is providing all freshmen, sophomore, and 
junior grade level students the opportunity to take this exam at no cost. The dates of the exams are: 
 

October 24, 2023, for all freshmen 
October 25, 2023, for all juniors 

October 26, 2023, for all sopho
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